
Monday 4 March 2019 

Dear Parents and Community Members  

 Tena Koutou.   

 School Values for the Term:  

Excellence and Respect. 

 Year 1 & 2 EOTC Activities - 

Wednesday - Friday.  We wish all the 

Year 1 & 2s, teachers and parents a 

wonderful three days packed with 

activities outside the classroom this 

week. 

 Board of Trustee Elections - this 

year the triannual BOT Elections will 

be held.  Now is the time to begin 

thinking about whether you would 

like to find out more about becoming 

a trustee and the contributions they 

make to the school.  Nominations will 

be called for early in May. 

 Fabric - wanted by Room Kakapo for 

art work.  Any sized piece will be 

greatly appreciated. 

 Congratulations to the following 

children who were placed in the 

North Group swimming and have won 

the right to represent the group at 

the Franklin event:  Taine from Tui 

Room, Ellie, Charlize, and Jake from 

Kakapo Room, Jorja, Ben and Reegan 

from Weka Room, Taylor and Georgia 

from Takahe, Ruben and Harrison 

from Karearea Room and Rubia from 

Kereru Room. 

 School Photos—forms for school 

photos are coming home today.  

Please ensure all forms and money 

are returned to the locked drawer in 

the office foyer by Thursday 14 

March.  For families who would like 

sibling photos—envelopes are 

available from the noticeboard in the 

office foyer. 

 Bible In Schools - this programme 

will begin again next Wednesday.  

Those children whose parents have 

requested non involvement on 

enrolment or who have discussed 

exclusion from the programme with 

Mrs Glasgow previously will be 

catered for in the hall.  If any other 

parents want children excluded, 

please see Mrs Glasgow prior to next 

Wednesday. 

 Inconsiderate parking over our 

neighbours’ driveways - we have 

received a further complaint from one 

of our neighbours about parking over 

their driveway.  This is a frequent 

occurrence both in the morning and 

again in the afternoon.  Please keep 

away from driveway entrances and 

be considerate of our neighbours 

rights to get in and out of their 

properties.  

 

 

 All parents and family members who 

supported children at the Yr 1 & 2 

swimming demonstration last week.  

It was wonderful to see how far the 

children have come since the 

beginning of the season.    

 To parents who supported and 

transported the children at the North 

Group Yr 6 & Below Swimming event 
last week.  A special thanks to Jaime 

for organising the gazebo. 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Tues 5 March - Yr 7 & 8 North Group 

Swimming 

 Wed 6 - Fri 8 March - Yr 1 & 2 EOTC 

Activities.  Wed - Wheels & water 

day, Thursday - Bush exploration & 

shared lunch, Friday - Wave Pools 

 Wed 6 & Thurs 7 March - Rippa 

Rugby lessons 

 Fri 8 March - School Assembly 2.15 

p.m. All Welcome. 

 

 

 

 Tues 12 March - Yr 7 & 8 Franklin 

Swimming 

 Wed 13 March - Bible in Schools start 

 Wed 13 March - Wheels Day - Yrs 3-8 

 Wed 13 March - Yr 3 & 4 Team 

Assembly 2.15 pm. 

 Wed 13 & Thurs 14 March - Food for 

Thought lessons Yrs 5 - 8   

 Fri 15 March - Franklin Swimming Yr 

6 & Below (children selected from 

North Group event) 

 

 

 

Buckland School is committed to providing quality education that engages all students fully in a wide 

range of learning experiences that will assist them in preparing for the challenges of the future.  

www.buckland.school.nz Week 6 Term 1 

Year 6 & Below Boys Relay Team 

MISSING UNIFORM—Can all parents in 

Ruru Room check their uniforms as Milly 

Smith has lost a t-shirt and skort which 

both have her name on.  Please return 

to Ruru Room. 

FREE PUP TO GOOD HOME—she is a 

7 month old huntaway x who has been 

spayed and vaccinated.  She loves all 

animals and kids.  She had a very rough 

start to life but deserves a second 

chance.  Please phone or text 021 141 

6168 if you would like to meet her.  She 

is fostered in Buckland. 

Edventure Outdoors- School Holiday 
Camp—Based in Pauanui but with pick 
up points throughout Auckland. We will 
be surfing, snorkelling, Hot Water beach 
& Cathedral cove, fishing, tramping and 
much more. Our camps aim to teach 
kids about bush and water safety 
through immersing them in high interest 
activities with qualified and experienced 
staff. 
April 15th - 18th, OSCAR available, 
$425, 8-14 yr olds, book at 
www.edventure.co.nz 

http://www.edventure.co.nz

